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I earnestly hope and give my blessings that during this time today you can teach all the nations of the 

world and their citizens how to attend Heavenly Parent. Thank you. 

By True Mother (Rally of Hope). 

 

On this 9th day of Nov 2020, we carried out a twin lecture on the theme: The Holy Blessing and 

Responsibility. 

 

At two settlements. In Adagom 1 the Catechist who received the blessing and had been following up 

education on DP and True Parent activities handled this important session so wonderfully under my 

guidance. I educated the families of Adagom 3 including those going through their 3 days and 40 days. It 

was very inspiring as they were drilled on what responsibility awaits them as the flag bearers of True 

Parents vision. 

 

The most impressing aspect is their hearts. They were very committed and determined. In any case, they 

must need a way forward which I am determined to provide as I do everything to parent them. 

 

Because we are doing for heaven and True Parents, they way is bright and clear. We are increasing daily 

and great optimism is abundant. 

 

We are having many singles, especially women. We are also planning to set up an education centre code 

named:  True Love Academy. 

 

We shall make it bigger in True Parents' name Aju!! We thank our Heavenly Parent, our True Parents and 

all of you out there. We love you all. 

 

 


